
From: Azarmidokht Gholamipour, University of Manchester, 14/12/2023 
Subject: Rideal Lecture and Symposium: Colloid Science at Work 
 
You are warmly invited to participate in our upcoming event, the ‘Rideal Lecture and Symposium: 
Colloid Science at Work’, scheduled for April 24, 2024. 
 
This meticulously crafted event promises an exciting and enlightening experience, covering topics 
that align seamlessly with your interests. 
 
We take pride in presenting a distinguished line-up of speakers and experts in the field, ready to 
share valuable insights into the latest advancements in colloid science. Their contributions are 
poised to spark insightful discussions and significantly contribute to the event’s success. 
 
We strongly believe that your participation, given your expertise and valuable contributions, will not 
only enrich these discussions but also bolster the collaborative spirit within the scientific community. 
 
Furthermore, we would greatly appreciate your support in spreading the word about this invitation 
within your network. Your assistance in reaching out to others would be immensely valuable in 
ensuring the success and broad participation in this prestigious event. 
 
If you or anyone you know has any questions or requires additional details, please feel free to reach 
out. 
 
Dr Azarmidokht Gholamipour, University of Manchester 
Dr Richard Greenwood, University of Birmingham 
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